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The meeting was called to order at 2:15 pm on February 3 2022. The PPC decisions

1.

for each item on the agenda is recorded below:

PPC-2022-FED-001-DA Reguest by FED renewal of Oracle E-Business Suite
Licenses.

The PPC reviewed the submission and voted to defer the request.

A brief discussion was held by The PPC, Matthew Tibbetts, Theresa Walters, and Yahya
Falsafi, concerning the procurement method, the different levels of support, and the
use of the applications, value for money, and the purchase of the unlimited license
agreement.

The FED Panel stated that the contract was owned by CSD, all negotiations were done
by them, and that there were different updates and sets of license issued throughout
the year.

The PPC deferred this application due to the Format of the Business Case, the value
for money, as it relates to the Procurement Act, was being satisfied, no joint

statement was produced from the entities involved, and also no detailed or
alternative pricing was presented.

The FED panel was encouraged to rectify the application and resubmit the project.

PPC-2021-PAHI-071-RFP Request by PAHI for the provision of consultancy
services for a Fiber Optic Submarine Cable.

The PPC reviewed the submission and voted to approve the request.

A brief discussion was held by The PPC, Carol Cooper and Miquel Jacques concerning
the supplier, their technical expertise, the local impact, and the pricing.
PPC-2021-RCIP-057-RFP Request by RCIP for body armour.

The PPC reviewed the submission and voted to approve the request.

A brief discussion was held between The PPC, Jody-Ann Moore and Inspector Mark
Coombe, concerning the high calibre body suits, the warranty, the pricing, the testing
specifications, international standards, and service following delivery.

The PPC noted that there were two different suppliers for this project, and that the
units had changed from 525 to 575.

PPC-2021-HSA-045-RFQ Request by HSA for pharmaceutical supplies.

The PPC reviewed the submission and voted to defer the request.

A brief discussion was held between The PPC, Dr Cummings, Colin Medford and Nadia
Richards, concerning the procurement method and the pricing of the specialized drugs
required by the HSA.



On March 3 2022 Mrs. Nadia Richards withdrew this submission with the promise to
resubmit at a later date.

Termination of meeting 4.30 PM
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